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Colorado Public Utilities Commission F‘ /
1560 Broadway, Denver /
C-D

Dear PUC Commission .54
I would like to express my support for the proposal to add fuel mix and CO2 emissions a/DQ
information to monthly Xcel bills. I believe it is important for consumers to learn not just the \ )
dollar cost of the energy they are using but also the environmental cost. Including the fuel mix in (

the bill will provide more visibility to the progress that Xcel makes in switching to renewable =y

energy sources. 0 )
I would like to see faster progress in implementing energy efficiency programs, new transmission

lines to allow more wind farm sites to be created and an overall increase in the use of renewable
energy. I encourage the PUC to do everything it can to make these changes a reality.

Yours faithfully H G,U. W {/L@\h«t ¥

Matthew Hall
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